
 

Wishing you a happy holiday!
No matter what holiday you celebrate, the staff at the

Emergency Aid Coalition wishes you a safe and happy
holiday season and a peaceful and prosperous new year!

 

http://www.eachouston.org
https://www.smbc.org/
https://www.tamintl.com/
https://www.primroseschools.com/
https://firstuu.org/home/
http://www.eachouston.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=6cd8e343-82ea-4761-914b-f2fb388532fd


As we look back on the past year, we want
to recognize the many generous people and
organizations who have helped us. Support

from member congregations, dedicated
volunteers, fundraisers and other

benefactors allows the Emergency Aid
Coalition to continue serving our Houston

neighbors in need.

Thank you!
 

The holiday spirit of giving
has been strong at the

Emergency Aid Coalition
this week!

 
The Compass Community at
South Main Baptist Church

recently donated an
abundance of food to the
Emergency Aid Coalition
Food Pantry. The EAC is
grateful for their ongoing

support, not just during the
holiday season but

throughout the year.

 

 
 

The generous
employees of TAM

International donated a
truckload of food and

supplies from the
Emergency Aid

Coalition's wish list.
EAC clients are so

appreciative of this gift
from TAM!



 

The Primrose Schools of Pearland donated a busload of non-
perishable food to the EAC Food Pantry! Six schools

participated in the food drive, all to assist the EAC in its
efforts to feed the hungry in our community.

 
The First Unitarian Universalist Church
of Houston bestowed a HUGE amount
of food to the Emergency Aid Coalition.

Located in the Museum District, First
UU has been a beacon of hope for

EAC clients for many years. Applying
their time, talents, and resources to

serve the community with compassion

 



is a core vision of the First UU Church.

 
National Charity League

members Shanna and her
daughters Madelyn and

Aensley brought a bounty
of blankets handmade by
their NCL chapter. EAC

clients will be warmed by
the blankets and by the

heartfelt gesture!

 
Young EAC benefactor,

Oliver, coordinated a
colossal shoe drive
among several area
elementary schools.

Oliver's mom Courtney
graciously delivered the

huge haul.

 
Larry, EAC's Clothing
Center Coordinator,

merrily accepts a mass of
socks collected and

donated by the
Candlelighters Class at

St. Paul's United
Methodist Church.

 



The Emergency Aid Coalition will be CLOSED
Tuesday, 12/24/24 through Sunday, 1/5/25.

Client services will resume on Monday, January 6th.

 

"No one is useless in this world who lightens the
burden of it to anyone else."

- Charles Dickens
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